
From: Riker, Danielle 

<Danielle.Riker@uchealth.

org> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 

6:39 AM 

To: Scott Weeks 

Subject: Land Use File # AL244, 1-

765 Kinch Ct 
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Hi Scott,  

I am writing to appeal the placement of the cell tower noted in this land use file. After 

speaking with our neighbors etc, we are requesting that you consider moving this further 

north and on a more elevated piece of this property/land.  

I have serious health and safety concerns about this being so close to our home and i have 

small developing children to consider in this as well.  

I have not found any enlightening literature or well done studies to disprove any potential 

negative health consequences of this and am also concerned about the simple aesthetics. 

We chose this property by in large for the serene view and lack of large power lines/towers 

etc. and it would really be disheartening for this to be disrupted as we intended to raise our 

family in this setting.  

I really appreciate your consideration in this request for not only our family but our 

neighborhood as well.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Danielle Riker  

5264 Yari Drive 

Colorado Springs CO 80924 

719-331-7242 

 

 


